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Comments: I would like to say that the proposal for a mountain roller coaster in the sandias is a complete

disgrace to the sacred Lands of the Tiwa propels. We have no right to desecrate their land like this, and to boot

there will be no environmental impact analysis. These are scared grounds to the original stewards of these lands.

It's 2021 and we should be making moves for healing and repair instead of falling backwards. DO NOT BUILD

THIS ROLLER COASTER! 


